
The  birth  of  Happy  Healthy
Kids

We’re thrilled to join the advisory board of Happy Healthy
Kids as it kicks off its inaugural season. The new website,
pioneered by Editor Kelley King Heyworth, is dedicated to all
of us parents who say, “I just want my child to be healthy.
And happy.” A frequent contributor to Parents Magazine, CNN
and Sports Illustrated, King Heyworth brings  journalistic
expertise to her website to create a kids’ health site chock
full of nonjudgemental, reassuring posts.

We’re currently on her home page with a pediatrician’s wish
list— check out 5 things we’d love for you to know.
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